
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

22nd November 2022 
 
Re: Carol Concert  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope that you and your families are well at this time. 
 
We are sorry to inform you that due to staff illness within the musical department, we have 

had to make the reluctant decision to cancel the Christmas Carol Concert that was due to 

take place on Wednesday 7th December. 

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause and we hope to rearrange a musical 

evening in the coming new year. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Mrs K Perkins       Ms E O’Connor 

 

 

Assistant Headteacher      Headteacher 

 

 

 


